
Student Update Potentinius Adrabet – April 2025 

I began my medical studies in November at Kampala International University in Tanzania, Dar es 

Salaam. I am very grateful because I have learned a lot.  

In our first semester, we had five subjects: Physiology I, Human Anatomy I, Biochemistry I, Medical 

Ethics, and Information and Communication Skills. We sat for our first semester examinations from 

10th March 2025 to 14th March 2025. 

Currently, my results have been released, and I am pleased with my performance. I am now 

continuing with my second semester studies. 

Thank you very much for your continued support. May God continue to bless you abundantly. I have 

also attached pictures of the university where I study. The school fees that were paid at the 

beginning were for the whole year, so the next payment will be after this year ends. 

Potentinius Adrabet 

 

 

 

 
 


